Washington State Department of

CHILDREN, YOUTH & FAMILIES

DCYF is Accepting Applications for the State Interagency Coordinating Council (SICC)
Public Policy Committee

The Department of Children, Youth, and Families (DCYF) is recruiting members for the State Interagency Coordinating
Council (SICC) Public Policy Committee and is accepting applications from qualified and interested individuals.

About Public Policy Committee

The Public Policy Committee promotes coordination and education strategies related to legislation and makes
recommendations to the SICC. This committee updates the SICC of legislative activities that focus on early intervention,
early learning and family support needs. The Public Policy Committee will advise or assist other agencies with the
transition to Part B. This committee will partner with the Parent Institute for Engagement (PIE) to ensure the parent
perspective and voice is captured.

Membership
The Early Support for Infants and Toddlers Program is committed to ensuring diverse representation on its committees,
including geographic diversity. This committee will be comprised of individuals with the following experience or role:

e Parent with early intervention experience

e PIE member

e Family Resources Coordinator

e Early Intervention Provider Agency Representative

e Knowledge of early intervention and legislative background

Members commit to 1.5 to 2 hour virtual meetings approximately every month, with in-person meetings up to once a
year. The length of term follows the term of the SICC member. Non-SICC members serve a one-year term with two-year
terms thereafter. SICC members are expected to:

e Attend all meetings (or notify committee chair if unable to attend)

e Advise and assist the committee in meeting committee objectives
Review materials and resources prior to meetings
Share information and knowledge on committee topics
e Support the committee in reaching their goals (accessing and distributing resources)

Committee members are eligible for mileage reimbursements to help support participation. Mileage will be reimbursed
at current state travel reimbursement rates and in accordance with the State of Washington Office of Financial
Management Travel Regulations. Current rates for travel can be accessed at:
http://www.ofm.wa.gov/policy/10.90.htm#10.90.10.

If you qualify and are interested, please apply by completing this survey by March 20, 2020. Selected candidates will be
notified by April 3, 2020.

Process and Timeline

March 20, 2020: Survey Applications Due
March 27, 2020: Applications Reviewed
April 3, 2020: Applicants Notified

Questions?

Contact Sue Rose, ESIT Stakeholder Engagement Manager, at sue.rose@dcyf.wa.gov.
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